









Registered Charity Number: 1142955 OFSTED Registration: EY445021

We hope you all had a lovely Easter and enjoyed some of the better weather we had. We would like to welcome Gemma Jackson to our team this term and hope that she will enjoy working with us.

We are now looking forward to spending time outside with the children during the summer term.

Half term: 30th May- 3rd June

Breakfast club will be held at the Village Hall on Monday 6th June due to St Botolphs having a PD Day.

Fundraising

Lottery Bonus Ball—£1.00 per square for the Saturday draw. Please see a staff member if you wish to participate.

We would like to thank everyone who donated Easter Eggs for our Easter Bingo, it was much appreciated. The event was a great success and we raised £270. This will go towards some outdoor equipment for the children to enjoy during the summer term. A huge thank you to all parents and carers who attended.

Committee

We are always looking for parents and carers to join us on our committee. We hold meetings every half term so if you could spare an hour or so then please see Paula or Bridget who will be happy to explain what we do.

Sickness/Non Attendance

Please can all parents contact us at their earliest opportunity if you know your child will not be attending either club, most importantly the children that we need to collect from other schools. Each week we send drivers out to 5 other schools and just one child down makes a difference with the number of vehicles we send out.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Parents/carers are asked that they keep their children away from After School Club if there are signs of any infectious disease or 48 hours after their last attack of diarrhoea/sickness—this is to reduce the risk of infecting other children and staff.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter.



Invoices

We send out invoices at the end of each month, please can we ask all parents/carers for prompt payment and no later than 7 days from invoice date. Thank you.

Nut and food Allergies.

Could all parents please be aware that some of our children do have food allergies therefore we ask that children do not bring any snacks that contain peanuts or egg. Please check bold ingredients on packaging. We thank you for your cooperation.

Policies and Operational Portfolio

A full set of our policies and procedures can be found on the signing out table should you wish to look at them, along with our Quality Standards Operational Portfolio. We also have a comments book for the parents to give any feedback or suggestions they might have.

Summer Weather

During the summer term we will try to go outside as much as possible. Please can we ask that all parent/carers provide their children with a water bottle, a sun hat and sun cream to protect them from the heat.

Due to election days on Thursday 5th May and Thursday 23rd June we are unable to have use of the village hall. We will be located in the Breakfast Club classroom these two days and hopefully be outside if the weather is fine.

Contact Details:

After School Club 07952 961285 Breakfast Club 07758 102043

Email:

info@botesdale-after-schoolclub.org.uk

Website:

www.botesdale-after-school-club.org.uk





